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January 10, 1994

MEMORANDUM FOR: The Chairman
Comissioner Rogers
Comissioner Remick
Comissioner de Planque

FROM: James M. Taylor
Executive Director for Operations

SUBJECT:
STAFF RESPONSE TO NUCLEAR SAFETY RESEARCH REVIEW
COMMITTEE REPORT DATED SEPTEMBER 30, 1993

I enclose, for your information, the staff's response to the NSRRC's

report on its July 7-8, 1993 meeting. (The Comittee's report was previously
transmitted to you.)

Original signed by
James M. Taylor

James M. Taylor
Executive Director

for Operations

Enclosure:
Letter, Eric Beckjord to David Morrison,

dated December 30, 1993

cc: SECY
OGC
OCA
OPA

CONTACT:
G. Sege, RES
492-3904
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